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Lakeland Children’s Center Newsletter 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new 
and returning families!   

Along with new families, we have new staff members 
to add to our amazing returning staff, we welcome 
the addition of Miss Ashley and Miss Christine.  

The staff has been planning many activities for the 
center this year.  We have already enjoyed some great 
arts and crafts, as well as, enrichment programs in 
these past few weeks.  

For those new to our center, a typical day in our pro-
gram starts at dismissal, the children come directly to 
LCC in the APR . We proceed with hand washing & 
bathroom, followed by snack.  If weather permits, we 
go outside for a few minutes before we start home-
work.  On Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays, tu-
tors (certified teachers within the district) visit us 
for homework help. After homework is finished, a 
number of activities are provided for children to par-
ticipate in, such as outside sports, games, crafts and 
just relaxing if they choose.  A second snack is 

served about 4:45 for those who stay later. 

A few times a month we have enrichment programs. 
Enrichment programs include, sports, legos, art, 
cooking, sewing, yoga, zumba.  Anything we like!  In 
the last few weeks, some of our enrichment programs 
have included Coach Chris, outdoor games and rac-
es.  Melissa, (from Michael’s Art Store) brought with 
her an air dried clay project and Briks 4 Kids, a mo-
torized Lego company, taught us how to build.  

As the children settle into our routine, I would also 
like to remind parents of our procedures.  Our 
“communication corner” on the front desk, is near 
the sign out sheet.  I encourage all parents to take 
any fliers that are there, it will have important LCC 
information.  I will post all upcoming special events 
on the bulletin board so you can plan accordingly.  
We will be notifying all families of any cancellations, 
delays etc. through text messages.  Please confirm 
with me that you have been signed up to receive 
them.  

Thomas Jefferson 
914-245-4275 
tj@lakelandchildrens.
com 
Site Supervisor:   

Ms. Doriann Hersh 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1 

Chess 
2 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

3 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

4 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

5 
Coach 
Chris 

6 

7 8 9 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

10 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

11 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

12 
 

13 

14 15 
Nature of 
Things 

16 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

17 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

18 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

19 
Intrigue 
Fitness 

20 

21 22 23 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

24 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

25 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

26 
Apple Ci-
dering 

27 

28 29 
Coach Chris 

30 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

31 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 
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